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Tan paper on domestic violence in Indonesia

PHOTO NEWS:  DLSU-D’s Grade 10 students gathered together for “Jumpstart: Senior High School Program Orientation,” an activity 
aimed to enlighten and guide students in choosing which track suits them best, on October 13 at Salrial Ballroom, CTHM Building. 
Invited speakers were from De La Salle Lipa, De La Salle Health Sciences Institute, and DLSU-D Senior High School Department. 

Psychology Department’s Prof. 
Virginia Tan, a full-time faculty with 
DLSU-D’s College of Liberal Arts 
and Communication, presented her 
paper titled “A Qualitative Study 
on the Development of Transferred 
Aggression among Filipino Women 
with Domestically Abusive Partners”  

at the 2016 International Social 
Science, Humanity and Education 
Research Congress (SSHERC-16) held 
in Bali, Indonesia. 

Tan explored domestic violence 
experienced by women in abusive 
marriages as expressed through 

transferred aggression.  Tan did not 
only present the practical challenges of 
domestic violence but also suggested 
solutions for such cases. 
SSHERC 2016 was attended by 
delegates from Indonesia, Malaysia, 
India, Taiwan, Thailand, New Zealand 
and the Philippines.   
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Academic-Industry Linkages Summit 2016
Representatives from academic 
and industry associations gathered 
together for a summit held at DLSU-
D’s Ugnayang La Salle, October 25. 

Wilson Jacinto, director of DLSU-D’s 
University Linkages Office explained 
that the aim of the summit was to 
realign the skills and job readiness of 

Filipino students with our ASEAN 
neighbors using 21st century 
employment assessment.
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